
IMPORTANT DATES: 

Apr. 5 & 11 - Vision Screening 
Apr. 17 - Hunger Heroes
Distribution
Apr. 19 - Early Release
12:30pm dismissal
Apr. 24 - Fancy Day
May 1 - Career Day
May 9 - 1:30pm Spring
Music Concert
May 10 - Weather Make-Up
Day, if not needed, Recess
Day
May 15 - Hunger Heroes
Distribution
May 17 - Popcorn Friday
May 20 - 1:30pm DARE
Graduation for 5th Graders
May 23

1:45pm Spring
Instrumental Concert
4pm Showcase of
Learning
5:15pm PTO Movie

Thank YOU for making the
Jackson School Carnival a

HUGE success! 
The School Carnival is a large
fundraiser for our school and
the benefits directly impact

our students and staff. 
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The final Family Jaguar Den for this school
year is on Thursday, April 25 from 5:30-
7:00pm. This event provides Jackson
families the opportunity to prepare a
family meal, engage in conversation and
eat together. Previous participating
families have really enjoyed themselves!

If you have not participated yet this
school year, and are interested, please
email Ms. Van Ess (tmvaness@gbaps.org)
no later than Friday, April 19th.

Final Family Jaguar Den 



We are taking one more step towards
providing our Jackson families with fresh,
sustainable food! This month, we are
starting an ochard at Jackson School! 2
peach, 2 cherry and 2 Macintosh apple
trees will be planted this month!
Additionally, some of our students will be
starting seeds in their classrooms for our
garden beds. The plants will begin to grow
in the classrooms and will later be
transplanted to the garden beds when
ready. 

Seed Starting and Orchard Trees

On March 1, 2024, the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) released new
guidance for COVID-19. When staff and students get sick with a
respiratory virus, the updated CDC guidance recommends that they
stay home and away from others. For staff and students with COVID-19
and influenza, treatment is available and can lessen symptoms and
lower the risk of severe illness. The recommendations suggest returning
to normal activities when, for at least 24 hours, symptoms are
improving overall, and if a fever was present, it has been gone without
use of a fever-reducing medication.

CDC Guidance for COVID-19


